22.03.11
Dear Parents/Carers
As part of our detective work, Maple and Beech classes will be visiting Hancock Museum on the morning of Monday 28th March.  We will be back in school for lunch as normal.

On this occasion there will be no charge for this educational visit as the cost is being funded through the Creative Partnership.

We require some parental support for this visit, please indicate on the slip below if you are able to help.  We will select names randomly from a hat and you will be notified if you have been selected.
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs P Mulholland

Head Teacher

-----------------------(----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
                                      Bedlington Station First School

I give permission for my Child ___________________ Class _________ to attend the educational visit to the Hancock Museum on Monday 28th March.

Signature of Parent/Carer  _____________________________
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“a The Station First School
sces® School Road Bedlington Northumberland NE22 7JQ
Telephone: 01670 822326  Fax: 01670 826810
Email: Admin@station.northumberland.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs P Mulholland

18™ June 2003

Dear Vivienne

The Governors wish to congratulate you for the good news regarding the ‘School Achievement Award'.
It was decided at a recent staffing committee meeting that the fairest way of distributing the award
was to include all staff who were teaching or supporting classroom learning during 2001 -2002 school
year. The allocation took into account whether staff were teaching or non-teaching and their full or

part-time status.

For you, this means an award of £188, which will be paid through payroll included with your salary.

T trust this meets with your approval, however, any complaints should be addressed to me in writing
within 14 days of this letter.

Once again, many thanks for contributing towards the success of our school.

Yours sincerely

Ja,

Ian Ellison
Chair of Governors
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